
 
 

Thank you, Serving & Sharing Team! 
Yahoo/Inbox 

• Marlene Erdman <merdman@sandiegofoodbank.org> 

To: Lorraine Vales 
Cc: Marlene Erdman 
Jun 25, 2018 at 12:11 PM 

Hi Lorraine! 

On behalf of the San Diego Food Bank, we want to express our gratitude through you to the 
Serving & Sharing team.   We know it was not easy to take over the Heartland distribution, but 
we managed!  Thank you very much for your support, tenacity, good humor, and 
friendliness.  You guys are the best! 

Thanks to your effort families in the El Cajon area have had access to additional food resources, 
and we’re hoping that in the near future the new team at Heartland Church (now Soul Church) 
will be ready to take over and continue distributing EFAP commodities for years to come. 

We appreciate you very much and wouldn’t have been able to do this without your help and 
support! 

Take care,  

Marlene Erdman  
Nonprofit Service Coordinator  
direct 858.863.5122 
email merdman@sandiegofoodbank.org 
 

  

   

 

Marlene 
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